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 Peter Zenneck OBJ2015/6955/P 23/01/2017  14:54:12 Although the Gray's Inn Road new build facade has now been altered from concrete to a "coloured, 

textured masonry", the material is not sensitive to the surrounding brick mansion blocks.  The facade 

should be brick not just coloured render as the developer is proposing
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